
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that Knox County Department of Job 

& Family Services has established a period for public review 

of the County's Prevention, Retention & Contingency Plan 

(PRC). This document is available for personal review at the 

Knox County Department of Job & Family Services 117. E. 

High St., 4th Floor, Mount Vernon, OH 43050, Monday 

through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. You are invited 

to review the document and provide input. Written input 

may be submitted to the same address before November 6, 

2023, to the attention of B. Newell. 


